
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 11/22/2011 8:55:41 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Redacted Blackney,
Robert (robert.blackney@cpuc.ca.gov); Shultz, Adam (adam.shultz@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: new hires

Meredith,

Congratulations and welcome back.

Adam Schultz and Robert Blackney will be working with me. I’ll introduce you soon.

Please include them on the PRG mailing list.

Thanks

Jason

SB GT&S 0663073
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